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Term 4 Week 3, 31st  October, 2019 

 FROM THE PRINCIPAL  

BOOROWA TOUCH/NETBALL CARNIVAL 
Well done to everyone who attended the carnival both to play and support students. The weather was 
very unkind but I believe the students had an enjoyable day regardless. 
 
WEDDIN NATIONAL PARK EXCURSION 
Thanks to Mr Davis for the organisation and running of the 3-4 geography excursion. Thanks to Karey Ings 
for attending and being versatile when faced with a flat tyre. Mrs Hodson was here usual amazing self and 
kept going when the hills got tough. The feedback given by students was they enjoyed the day and learnt 
a lot in the process. 
 
KINDY ORIENTATION 
We were thrilled to welcome our five students who will be attending school at Binalong PS next year. They 
enjoyed getting to know their Year 5 buddies and went home smiling. We look forward to next week. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Attachments:   

R/Principal: Mrs  Diane Hickey 
SAM:   Mrs Robyn Rayment 
Address: Dickinson Street, Binalong, NSW, 2584 

Phone :    02 6227 4381 
Fax :     02 6227 4380 
Email:       binalong-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

BULLETIN 

WEBSITE: https://binalong-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 
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DRAMA WORKSHOP AND PERFORMANCE 
Yesterday students were able to attend an amazing drama and poetry workshop funded by Binalong 
Arts Group. Harry Laing is a children's author and is a talented comic. He was incredibly entertaining 
and I loved watching him engage our students. We thank BAG for this contribution to our school. 
 
SCRIPTURE 
We will be holding our scripture lesson on Monday afternoon. 
 
STAFFING FOR NEXT WEEK 
I will be away for mandatory training on Mon-Wed next week. Mrs Walsh will teach my class on Mon-
day and Mrs Guy will teach for Tuesday. Mrs Guy will teach 3-6 on Thursday. I can be contacted if need-
ed. 
 
FIRST AID TRAINING 
Ryan Deale will be delivering a modified first aide course to our students on Wednesday afternoon. 
This is a fantastic opportunity for our students to learn some valuable skills that they may need one 
day. 
 
K-2 EXCURSION TO QUESTACON 
I would like to advise that the K-2 excursion to Questacon will now be on November 15th. We will need 
some parents to help with transport for our 13 students. If you can help please contact the office. 
 
SCHOOLS SPECTACULAR EXCURSION 
We are able to offer places for students and families to attend the Schools Spectacular Matinee on    
Friday 22nd November. If you are interested in attending please let me know by tomorrow so  I can  
book tickets. There is an expression of interest e-form on Skoolbag. 
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STARS OF THE WEEK 

K/1/2  3/4 5/6 

TYSON 
Brilliant attitude to learning. 

AMELIA 
Showing kindness to      

others. 

MADELINE 
Excellent support and leader-

ship  to her Kinder buddy. 

Date   Students Involved Cost 
6.11.2019 First Aid for Students All students $5.00 

7.11.2019 MHS Orientation  Yr 6 students attending 
MHS in 2020 

 

15 .11.2019 TBC Infants Excursion to Questacon 
 

K-2 TBA 

13.11.2019 Grandparents day and Assembly All Students  

19-24.11.2019 School Spectacular 
 

Selected students Bus 

3.12.2019 Yass HS Orientation 
 

Yr 6 students attending 
YHS in 2020 

Private Transport or 
school bus 

2-13.12.2019 Intensive Swimming All Students Pool Entry or  Season 
Ticket holder 

11.12.2019 Year 6 Dinner Year 6  

16. 12.19 Presentation Night All Students  

5/6 5/6 5/6 

IVY 
Excellent support and leader-

ship  to her Kinder buddy. 

RHIANNA 
Excellent support and leader-

ship  to her Kinder buddy. 

RYAN 
Excellent support and leader-

ship  to his  Kinder buddy. 
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DRAMA 
 

By Rhianna and Alivia 
Students had fun on Wednesday the 30th October with a drama workshop lead by Harry from Braid-
wood. 
Students participated in skits, talked gobble-di-gook, pretended to happy, sad, excited and  depressed 
over the simplest thing. 
Harry presented songs and poetry to the students, which they really enjoyed. Mad Magpie and Cheese 
where the favourites.  
In the last session the whole school got together to share magnificent acts and other fun things with 
each other.  

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

By Alerya  
 
On the 18th of October Binalong Public School Years 2-6 attended the Boorowa Touch Netball Carnival. 
The weather was not on our side but as normal Binalong public school came prepared. With the wind 
on our backs and rain at our hands ,Binalong pulled through and had a great day. Good job to all the 
students.  
Thank you to all of the parents and teacher for organizing and transporting students safely.  
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SPRING FAIR 
CAKE STALL 
November 3 

Donations of cakes, slices and  
biscuits gratefully appreciated.  

 
Cooking can be dropped off at the stall 

on the day, or can be left at  the  
Motor Museum the day before.  

 
ALL PROCEEDS GO TO BINALONG  

PUBLIC SCHOOL. 

 

  

Murrumburrah High School  
Transition 

 

By Jamie, Jack and Mason 

Tuesday 29th of October,  Year 6 students Jack, Jamie and Mason went to Murrumburrah High School for 
Year 7 Orientation Day.  
Mrs Ashton talked about future rules for when we transition, and expectations in High School.   
Year 10 students took on buddy groups and gave the students a tour of the school.  
Mrs Middleton taught the students how to understand the Timetable. After a long break, we walked 
back to Lab 1 and started learning Science . We had to figure out which coloured test tube was the   
densest.  After Science we played sport in the hall. 
 
We  will be returning next week for another orientation day. 
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W
ednesday M
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$5.00
 

 
 

Nam
e:________________

 

 
 

 
 

Ham
 & Cheese Pizza  

Popper  
&

 

Select one of the choices below: 
 

 

Piece of fruit  
Or 

Super D
uper  

 
 

 
 

Please return with paper lunch bag
 

 
 

This is a SRC Fundraiser 
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Select one of the choices below: 
  

Piece of fruit  
Or 

Super D
uper  

    
Please return with paper lunch bag

 

  
This is a SRC Fundraiser 

  

   

SRC FUNDRAISER 
 

THURSDAYS:  SUPER DUPER- 50 cents 
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Open from 10am to 5pm. 
Mon, Wed, Fri & Weekends 
Telephone: (02) 62274251 

Fax: (02) 62274406 

Glengarry Road 

15 Queen Street, Binalong 
Phone: 02 62274222 
Email:  
cafeonqueenbinalong@gmail.com 
Opening Hours—Café 
Thursday —Monday    9am—4pm 
Tues/Wed—CLOSED. 
BAR OPEN—Friday and Saturday.  
5pm til late.  

 
 

 

  

Phone or email Paul Glover, your local painter for a 
free quote on 

Phone: 6227 4435 or 0404 071 910 
Email: pnsglover@gmail.com 

No job too big or too small 
                    All work guaranteed. 

 Website:     
www.binalongclub.com.au 

 

  

http://www.binalongclub.com.au/

